ELECTRONIC ENTERPRISES.INC.

PONCE DE LEON AVE. 1064, SAN JUAN, PUERTO RICO. FP. 0. BOX 3726, SANTURCE, PUERTO RICO

January 17,1948

Mr. S.R.Morss

Dear sir:

Your letter of December 30 1947 asking for
a verification of your report has been received by this
Station WI T A 1,400 Kc.

Your report coincides with our log of December
30,1947 and therefore this letter serves you as verifi-
cation.

Thenking you for your kindness in reporting us
we remain,

very truly yours,
Radio Station WITA

JamesC?€§Zig

hief Engineexr




